
MAINTENANCE III  
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

GRAND RAPIDS, MINNESOTA 
 
The Grand Rapids Public Utilities Commission (GRPUC) is seeking qualified candidates 
for the position of Maintenance III which is responsible for utilizing janitorial and 
maintenance skills under general supervision in order to maintain clean and safe Utility 
facilities and to serve as a floater throughout the Utility by assisting in performing semi-
skilled work supporting the Utility’s operations and maintenance. 

Qualified applicants must have: 

• High school diploma or equivalent and successful completion of vocational 
training in an industrial mechanics and maintenance field.  Applicants may also 
provide documentation of an equivalent combination of education and experience 
to successfully perform the essential duties of the job.  

• Understanding of the methods, materials, techniques and equipment used in the 
safe operation and maintenance of cleaning and performing work in an industrial 
or utility setting. Applicant will be required to complete a skills assessment 

• A valid Minnesota Commercial Class B driver’s license, with air brake and tanker 
endorsements, or have the ability to obtain one within one month of start of 
employment, and a satisfactory driving record.    

• Critical thinking skills, interpersonal skills, solid verbal and written communication 
skills, a strong sense of honesty, integrity, and credibility.  

The starting wage is $26.79 per hour and GRPUC provides an excellent health 
insurance and benefit package.  

The applicant must be able to work weekdays, consisting of the possibility of an 
irregular shift including early mornings, later evenings, weekends, or holidays when 
required. 
 
The full position description and application are available at www.grpuc.org or by 
contacting Grand Rapids Public Utilities at 218-326-7189. 
 
Please email completed applications along with required documentation to Carrie Jo 
Kruger at cjkruger@grpuc.org or mail to Grand Rapids Public Utilities, 500 SE 4th Street, 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744.  
 
Applications will be accepted through 4 p.m. on Monday, December 6, 2021. 
 
GRPUC is an equal employment opportunity employer. 
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